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Elizabeth Blase, Counsel to Commissioner Hester M. Peirce 

Meeting with Climate Scientists and Economists 

On May 27, 2022, Commissioner Hester Peirce and Elizabeth Blase met with individuals 
including Alex J. Severinsky, Dr. D. James Baker, and Dr. Barbara Opper.  The general topic 
discussed was the Commission’s proposed rule, File Number S7-10-22, The Enhancement and 
Standardization of Climate-Related Disclosures for Investors, and the related comment letter 
submitted by Mr. Severinsky. 


